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Renyse-Mesni

Beasley Media Group
3033 Riviera Drive, Suite 200
Naples, FL 34103

Dear Denyse,

Thank you for supporting the National Association of Broadcasters Education
Foundation (NABEF) Career Day on Wednesday, April 20 at the 2016 NAB Show
in Las Vegas. This was a very successful event thanks to your participation!

Your attendance at the 2016 Career Fair counts toward the Federal
Communications Commission (FCC) Equal Employment Opportunity credit that
your company is required to earn under the FCC rules. This letter verifies your
participation at the Career Fair.

If you have any questions regarding NABEF’s career services, please contact
Erin Johnson at (202) 429-5428 or ejohnson@nab.org.

Sincerely,

Michelle Duke

Vice President
National Association of Broadcasters, Education Foundation
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